
SYHA open pop up hostel for
summer

New temporary youth hostel near the
centre of Edinburgh

SYHA Hostelling Scotland has added 143 en-suite rooms at the
new Edinburgh Haddington Place Youth Hostel to its portfolio
from 17 July to 2 September 2017,

The rooms are ideal for individual travellers and small groups
looking for a central location as it is 15 minutes walk from
Edinburgh’s city centre and main transport links.

It  is  also  close  to  SYHA’s  flagship,  five-star  Edinburgh
Central Youth Hostel, open all year and a popular choice with
families and large groups.

SYHA chief executive Keith Legge said: “Securing additional
youth hostel accommodation in Edinburgh for the busy summer
months has long been part of our strategy.

“We  can  now  offer  an  even  wider  range  of  affordable
accommodation to families, groups, young people and individual
travellers looking to make the most of the capital’s vibrant
summer festivals.”

For  more  information  on  SYHA  Hostelling  Scotland  go  to  –
https://www.syha.org.uk/.
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